
 PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    

Mary Simpson, Marie Coghlan 

Francis (Frank) Donegan 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

Frank Doyle 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

John McCarthy, Josephine O’Flanagan, 

Jim Dempsey, Maireád Condra, 

Mary Ellen & Denis McMahon, 

Frances & Bertie Scanlon, 

Tony Shields, Sean Donnelly 

Arthur Tonge - 1st Anniversary 

Marie Thérèse  Hayes, Michael  & Julia Hamell,  

Kevin MacHale, Pauline Lawless,  

Mary & Ernest Lattin 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

25h Sunday in Ordinary Time —20th Sep ‘20 MASS TIMES 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

 

Weekend Masses  

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sundays at 9.30 a.m. 

& 11.00 a.m.  

 

Please note there is 

no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, P. P. Tel: 8332864 
Parish Office:  Tel: 8332772  
Emergency Number: Mobile: (087)2506786 
E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
Website:    www.marinoparish.ie    
Twitter:     @marinoparish 

 
Thought for the day   
 
The forty-two parables in the Gospels are de-
signed to take us up short and make us think 
again. Today’s parable is a good example. The 
actions of the employer and the treatment of 
the workers simply would not work today as a 
labour relations strategy and would also not 
have worked in the time of Jesus. And what is 
the point? Really that it doesn’t matter when 
we come to the Gospel, early, middle or late, by 
routes direct or circuitous, in full stride or fal-
teringly: all that matters is that we come to the 
Gospel. Achievement counts for nothing; grace 
is everything, thanks be to God! 
 
 
Prayer   
 
The door of faith is always open and you wel-
come us, O God, whenever our hearts are 
open. We are grateful for your loving patience 
and generosity.  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


MASS TIMES—Due to the lat-
est Government information 
advice and guidelines there will 
be no public Mass until further 
notice. 
Mass will be celebrated in Ma-
rino Church at 10.00a.m.each 
morning and at 11.00a.m. on 
Sundays via the internet.                                                                   
Join us on livestream at 
www.marinoparish.ie 

All booked weekend Mass in-
tentions will be prayed for at 
the 11.00am Mass on Sunday. 

The Church will remain open 
for Private Prayer from 
11.00a.m. to 5.00p.m. Monday 
to Saturday and from 12.00 
noon to 5.00p.m. on Sundays. 

You may donate to our parish 
by using the Donate Button on 
our website or place your do-
nations in the safes (Large 
Wooden Boxes with slot) at 
the back of the Church.  
 

Please use Hand Sanitizer, 
Maintain Physical Distancing 
and Practice Good Respiratory 
Hygiene when you visit the 
Church. 
 

Also the use of face coverings 
is strongly recommended. 
 
To assist with contact tracing  
please download the HSE App  
or drop your name and contact 
 number into the safes (Large 
Wooden Boxes with slot)  at 
the main entrance.  

 
FIRST COMMUNIONS 

Please pray for the 18 girls 
from Ms Butler's class in St Vin-
cent de Paul school, who were 
due to make First Communion 
this weekend. (Saturday) With 
Dublin at Level 3 of Covid re-
strictions, their Communion 
celebrations have to be  post-
poned once again, so very very 
disappointing for the girls and 
their families and indeed for 
the school.                                  
You might also remember the 
girls from Ms O Hanlon's  and 
Ms Fahy’s classes due to cele-
brate their Communions over 
the next two weekends as they 
too will be postponed.                                   
We look forward to celebrating 
these days with them soon.  

HUGE CONGRATULATIONS... 
 

Congratulations to Dr. Joseph 
Ali  (Fr. Alijoe) on completing 
his PHD in Maynooth College. 
We are delighted with his well 
deserved success and wish him 
all the best for the future. 
 
 
CROSSCARE  

 it was planned to take up the An-
nual Crosscare Collection at Masses 

this weekend. The Crosscare enve-
lopes will still be  available at 
the back of the Church and if 
you would like to make a dona-
tion it can be placed in the safes 
at the back of the 
Church. Donations can also be 
made to Crosscare on line at 
www.crosscare.ie 
Please help support Crosscare 
working for those most in need 
in our communities at this time 
of crisis. 

 

 

 

 

THEOLOGICAL STUDIES   
 

Theological Studies at St Pat-
rick's College, Maynooth is now 
offered as a "Blended Learning" 
programme. More details of the  
programme are available at: 
https://maynoothcollege.ie/
courses/higherdiploma-in-
theological-studies 

 
 

DCU  - BA 
 

BA in Theology and Religious 
Studies - Scholarships are avail-
able for  incoming students. 
More info at www.dcu.ie/dc300 
 
 

THE PRIORY INSTITUTE  
 

 Online Theology Courses – The 
Priory Institute are now taking 
registrations for autumn online 
theology courses.  
For more information and list of 
courses  go to: https://
prioryinstitute.com/    
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